CUSTOMER NOTICE

March 28, 2024

The Cheesequake/Jon Bon Jovi commuter lot will
close Friday April 5th at 10 PM.

Access from Bordentown Ave will also be closed,
commuters will need to use the parkway to enter
the Service Area.

Effective Monday, April 8, the commuter lot will
be temporarily relocated to the south end of the
building.

Please follow all posted signs. Questions, contact
us at 732-291-1300 or visit academybus.com.

Thank you.
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